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May 15, 2025 

 

Dear Angela and Friends at the Vancouver Symphony Orchestra, 

On behalf of the City of Vancouver and my colleagues on Council, I extend my warmest 
congratulations on the occasion of your 6th annual Day of Music. 

Since its inaugural celebration in 2019, the Day of Music has become one of British Columbia’s 
most cherished and inclusive music festivals. Bringing together artists, communities, and 
audiences from across the province, this event showcases the incredible power of music to 
unite, uplift, and inspire. 

Your commitment to providing accessible, high-quality musical experiences for people of all 
ages and backgrounds enriches the cultural life of our city and province. It is a true testament to 
the VSO’s leadership in building community through the arts. 

Thank you to everyone at the Vancouver Symphony Orchestra and the VSO School of Music for 
your tireless work in making this celebration possible. I commend your ongoing efforts to make 
music more accessible and meaningful for all. 

Congratulations once again on this exciting milestone. I look forward to many more years of 
music, creativity, and community. 

With appreciation, 

 

 

 

 

Lenny Zhou 
Vancouver City Councillor 


